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webmineral@gmail.com

From: Cape Minerals Info <info@capeminerals.co.za>

Sent: Sunday, July 16, 2023 6:41 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: New Stock Added

Hello everyone, as your aware we do not often send out updates, really only when something truly interesting is on the 

go. We have been fortunate enough to source quite a large selection of minerals from the Erongo as well a Khorixas 

regions in Namibia and a good number of these have been added to our website.  

www.capeminerals.co.za 

We hope you enjoy the new selection 

Should you have any queries feel free to contact us at info@capeminerals.co.za  

Kind regards 

Graham & Nicky  


